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Practice at the Civil Protection Institute
February 25, 2020, 3rd-course students of the 309th group of the Life Safety educational line of the
Faculty of Mechanization of Irrigation and Reclamation under the direction of Associate Professors of the
Department of Life Safety B. B. Utepov and N.K. Radjabov visited the Institute of Civil Protection of the
Ministry of Emergencies of the Republic of Uzbekistan in order to consolidate the theoretical knowledge
gained in practice.

 A group of employees appointed by the Civil Protection Institute conducted classes for students.
Students also visited the museum, organized by the institute, acquainted with the exhibits there. In the
exhibition center, students provided with information about the earthquake resistance of buildings, about
the requirements for building engineering systems. Civil defense classes were interesting and memorable
for students.
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